From: Beckers@zzz.com

To: JCT Exhibits
Subject: HB 2015
Date: Monday, April 15, 2019 2:42:44 PM

Please enter the following testimony into the record:
Chairmen, Co-Chairmen and Members of the Committee,

We, the people of Oregon, have already voted to not issue driver’s
licenses to illegal aliens, undocumented immigrants, or anyone else
who is not in our Country and State legally. This kind of blatant
disregard for the will of the voters will cost you at the ballot box. Illegal
is lllegal and the rights and privileges of lawful residents are not to be
bestowed upon those who have no right to them.

VOTE NO ON HB 2015.
Respectfully,

Derek M. Becker
503-720-5626
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